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The new addition of Spring Hill 
Church of Christ is almost complete. 
The new building will house a beautiful 
Worship Center with state-of-the-art 
audio visual equipment and projection 
screens. The full basement is being 
built out with classrooms, changing 
rooms, and restrooms. 
The church staff and church leaders have 
been a pleasure to work with along with Fuqua & Associates, Architects. Project Manager, Tim Rohling and 
Superintendent, Kenneth Noah are a great team on this project. 

New Addition For Spring Hill Church Of Christ

Brindley Construction has been 
chosen to construct two, three- 
story additions totalling 6500 sq. ft. 
to Peregrine at Norcross Assisted 
Living. We will also be doing 
extensive interior renovations to the 
existing facility. Pat Marzella, our 
superintendent is also responsible 
for extensive site work, including a 
new deceleration lane and entrance, 

storm drainage system, retaining 
walls, and parking lot.
Mr. Rob Burgress, Vice President of 
Bridge Investment Group has been 
excellent to work with, and we hope 
that we have the opportunity to 
work with them many times in the 
future. Charlie Evans is the Brindley 
project manager, and Melissa Pierce 
is the project assistant. 

Brindley Construction has recently been awarded the construction contract 
for renovation work at Magnolia Trace in Huntsville, Alabama.
The project was a design-bid project with Fuqua & Partners, Architects. 
The project includes the renovation of approximately 27,000 sq. ft. of 
interior corridors in the existing living facility while it remains open. This 
work includes skimming of all the walls; removal and replacement of 
ceilings; removal and replacement of all wood trim (base, handrails and 
corbels); removal and replacement of all existing flooring; refurbishment 
of elevators; replacement of wall sconces and exit lights; re-lamping all 
existing can lights; and painting the entire renovated area.    
Bryan Brindley is the project manager and Charlie Helton is the 
superintendent for the project. 

Peregrine at Norcross – Norcross, Georgia

Renovation at Magnolia Trace in Huntsville, AL
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Windsor Gardens of Georgetown, Kentucky construction 
has begun and is a 12,000 sq. ft. Memory Care addition. 
This is also the second addition to the original building 
originally constructed by Brindley. Randy Stanford is the 
project manager and Eric Jaeschke who recently joined 
our company is the superintendent. Construction should 
be completed in the summer of 2016.
Construction began a few weeks ago on an addition to 

Bluegrass Way of Campbellsville, Kentucky & 
Windsor Gardens of Georgetown, Kentucky

the Bluegrass Way Assisted Living of Campbellsville, 
Kentucky. Ricky Stubblefield is the superintendent 
for the addition of eight Assisted Living units and a 
complete Memory Care addition to the facility we 
originally constructed for GoodWorks Unlimited, LLC 
of Franklin, Tennessee.  
The addition consists of 18,000 sq. ft. of living area, and 
is scheduled for completion in late spring. 

JJ Brindley, Kiwanis President, was awarded a Gold Level Award, for 
his outstanding leadership over the past year. JJ will serve as President 
of the Giles County Kiwanis for another year. 

JJ Earns Gold Level Award 
For Outstanding Leadership!

�e Villag� of Murfre�boro Senior Living Community
The word at Brindley is “excitement”. 
Excitement that we have been selected as 
the General Contractor to construct The 
Villages of Murfreesboro Senior Living 
Community in Murfreesboro, Tennessee. 
The Villages will offer a variety of housing 
and service options for senior adults in 
the Murfreesboro area.
They will offer a unique atmosphere with 
multiple neighborhoods, each named for 
notable women in the history of Rutherford County.
Site work has begun on Phase One, which will include 
the construction of 68 units of Senior Living and an 18 
unit Memory Care neighborhood. 
Goodworks Unlimited, LLC, a leading developer and 
manager of Senior Living Communities, announced 

the development of the Villages which will be located 
at Robert Rose Drive and Wilkinson Pike in the 
Gateway area.
The Villages of Murfreesboro is a planned $24 million 
development. Randy Stanford and Maurice Griffith will 
bring their combined experience to manage this project 
for the Brindley team. 



Brindley Construction, LLC and Brindley Associates have always been blessed with awesome employees. 
That streak has continued with the addition of seven new members to the Brindley Family. 

 Brindley & Associates, the property management arm of our company brings three new members: 
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Introducing the Newest Members of
Brindley’s Team of Awesome Employees!

JAY KRAFT joined 
Brindley & Associates, 
Inc. to share his extensive 
knowledge of HVAC 
install and maintenance 
of the systems.  Jay brings 
along many other “krafty” 
things he can do.

TIM MORRIS joined 
the Maintenance Staff 
at Athens Garden 
Apartments in Athens, 
Tennessee. Tim brings 
several years of carpentry 
and affordable housing 
maintenance experience. 

JULIE H. WHITFIELD is 
the new Resident Manager of 
Rainbow Creek Apartments 
in Chattanooga. Julie shares 
prior office and property 
management experience in 
the East Tennessee area to 
the organization. 

 Brindley Construction is also happy to introduce four new members:

PAT MARZELLA brings 
an impressive 43 years of 
construction experience to 
Brindley. He is presently 
the superintendent 
overseeing the addition 
and renovation of the 
Assisted Living facility 
Peregrine Landing at 
Holcomb Bridge in 
Norcross, Georgia. 
We are pleased to have
Pat on our team.

 ERICH JAESCHKE 
is also a new superinten-
dent. Erich is a third- 
generation electrician 
that wired his first house 
at the young age of eight! 
Erich just completed 
a project at North 
American Stamping 
Group in Portland, 
Tennessee and is assisting 
at Spring Hill Church 
of Christ until his next 
project assignment. 



Family…that is what we are at Brindley. And when one of us hurts, so do we all. That is why we came together as a 
family to support two of our employees during their recent health crisis. Debbie Newell, our Brindley Associates’ 
resident manager at Tanglewood Apartments and Darryl Strickland, a carpenter for Brindley Construction have 
both been diagnosed with cancer. 
What better way to raise money for help with their medical expenses than a Rib Sale! Beginning late on August 
14th until noon on the 15th, our facilities director and resident chef, Babe London started grilling. He had five grills 
going at once, with some awesome fellow grillers pitching in to assist. 
Our employees did the leg work by pre-selling, prepping and wrapping the ribs, and working in whatever capacity 
was required. The end result was an overwhelming success with a grand total of just over 300 slabs of ribs sold! 
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Babe’s Ribs Return For A Great Cause

JUSTIN RISNER, is a 
new but very familiar face 
at Brindley Construction. 
Justin worked at 
Brindley & Associates 
previously. He joined the 
construction team as a 
carpenter and is doing an 
awesome job presently 

with Charlie Helton at Magnolia Trace in 
Huntsville, Alabama. 

And lastly, we are proud to introduce 
the new face and voice of the Brindley 
families. 
If you have called or dropped by our 
office recently you have been greeted 
with a bright smiling face that greets 
you at the front desk and you can also 
hear that smile on the phone. 

ANGIE HENDRICKSON is our new Administrative 
Assistant and Receptionist.  

Welcome to all our new family members!



On September 25th we came together for another company meeting. 
These meetings have a dual purpose. First off, they are a time to take 
care of any company business that needs to be shared with the entire 
organization. But secondly, after a fine meal, thanks to Babe’s famous 
grilling, we have fun! 
In keeping with the tailgate theme for this meeting, we had a Corn 
Hole Tournament. It may not have been a sanctioned event, but 
everyone participated and had a big time! After a fierce run-off battle 
between two of our new employees, Pat Marzella and Justin Risner, Pat 
came out on top and the grand prize winner of an Orca Cooler. 

74estCollegeStreet
P.O.Box303
Pulaski,Tennessee38478

Phone:931.363.4544
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at www.brindleyconst.com

Tailgating At Our 
Company Meeting
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